IOWA STATE COLLEGE

OF AGRICULTURE AND MECHANIC ARTS
AMES, IOWA

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION -
FOR MEN November 2 | 193 9

Dre Fo Co Allen

Director of Fhysical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Doc:

I have your letter of November 1 in which
you state that Artie Eilers says our meeting is on
December 3,

I do not know anything about this. I did
see Artlie 1n Columbia and told him that as far as I
know, our meeting would be Saturday, December 2. In-
asmuch as the football coaches and the directors?
meetings are set for December 1 and 2, if you have no
objections, why not have ours at 10 o'clock Saturday
morning and the open meeting in the afternoon? Will

you let me know what you wish in this matter and then
I will go ahead and notify the basketball coathes.

With best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

I E. lenge
Basketball Coach




